
 

 

GARDEN TOWNSHIP 
SPECIAL MEETING – BUDGET WORK SESSION 

January 28, 2020 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.  Present:  Lisa Pichette, Mary Ann LeBresh, Brenda Lester, 
Richard Pichette, and Tyler Lucas.  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to work on the budget for FY 2020/2021. 
 
The board worked on the Transfer Station and Hiawatha National Forest Road Fund budgets. 
 
BUDGET AMENDMENTS: 
A motion was made by Lisa, seconded by Tyler, to make the following budget amendments for the 
Transfer Station as presented by the Clerk: 

• Payroll Taxes Expense:  Increase from $2,200.00 to $2,500.00, an increase of $300.00 

• Drug Screening Expense:  Increase from $-0- to $1,000.00, an increase of $1,000.00 

• Supplies Expense:  Increase from $500.00 to $800.00, an increase of $300.00 

• Maintenance & Repairs:  Decrease from $15,000.00 to $13,400.00, a decrease of $1,600.00 
Roll Call Vote:  Brenda – yes, Mary Ann – yes, Tyler – yes, Lisa – yes, and Richard – yes. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Brenda, seconded by Mary Ann, to reschedule the budget meeting scheduled on 
February 25, 2020, to February 26, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Lisa, seconded by Brenda.  Ayes:  5, Nays:  0.  Motion carried, meeting 
adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 
 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Brenda Lester 

Garden Township Clerk 

 
 


